
Crafts Table
Royal Quiz
Music
Best Dressed 

Events planned include:-
Corgi Hunt

Games on the Lawn
Tombola & Raffle  
Royal Photo Booth

Horse Racing
 

Queen’s Pla�num Jubilee Celebra�ons
GREAT FINBOROUGH BIG JUBILEE LUNCH

Sunday � June 2-6pm

We are delighted to announce that due to the number of posi-
tive responses we received planning is now underway for our 
Big Jubilee Lunch.  This will provide an opportunity for the 
village to come together to celebrate our amazing Queen who 
has served us all so selflessly for the past 70 years.   A big 
thank you to everyone who responded to our expressions of 
interest leaflet and those who have offered to help, we will be 

in touch as the plans are formalised.  

We will be organising a street ‘style’ party in the car park and 
surrounding area on Sunday afternoon.  Villagers are invited to 
bring along their own food and drinks, there will also be a BBQ 
selling burgers and sausages and the Chestnut Horse will be 

be open.  

Tables and chairs will be set up in the car park, however there 
are a limited number of seats. Therefore, if you can please 
bring along a seat, your own picnic table and chairs or feel free 

to set out a blanket on the grass.  

We are conscious of the need to keep waste to a minimum so 
we are asking everyone to bring their own place settings (e.g. 
plates/drinking vessels/cutlery) which can be taken home at 
the end of the party.  We encourage you to spruce up the table 

with decorations but no lit candles please.

We thought it might be fun to dress in period clothing (home 
created, not hired), indeed some of us may still have clothes 
from the era! This is not mandatory but should you wish to 
partake we will be awarding a prize for the best dressed 
adults and children. As well as a commemorative gift for the 

children.

We need help on Sunday morning from 11am to set up. As the 
saying goes, many hands make light work, if you can spare an 
hour or two it would be greatly appreciated.  We will also need 

volunteers to help clear away at the end of the afternoon.

The village car park will be closed for the weekend from the 
evening of Friday, 3 June.  All vehicles normally parked there 
will need to be moved elsewhere for the weekend. We apolo-

gise in advance for any inconvenience this may cause.

If you would like to help or donate a raffle prize please contact 
us directly. Any funds raised will be donated equally between 

the ‘Light Up’ St Andrews Church fund and EACH.  

Tracy & Bex  -  Email: Finborough2022@gmail.com


